
THIS IS SURRATTS FOUNDATION E-NOTICE OF July 10, 2023

SCHOLARSHIPS APPLICATIONS HAVE BEEN AWARDED. We are excited to
announce the 2023 scholarship and Trunk recipients! All students inspired us with their
leadership abilities and successful academic achievements. This year's scholarship recipients
are.

The General Fund Scholarship
Dominique Weston

Charles Waddell Memorial Scholarship
Erica Hedgepath

Roland Coluzzi Scholarship
Morgan Golden 

Esther Clifton Miller Memorial Scholarship
Jonathan McLeod

Thomas V. Miller Sr. Memorial Scholarship
Crystal Miles 

Thomas V. Mike Miller, Jr. Memorial Scholarship
Sabriyah Al-Bari

Trunk Recipients:

Monica Ramos Flores
Jayden Hicks
Meily Sorto Alvarado
Taliah Edmonds

SURRATTSVILLE ATHLETIC UPDATE. We received this great update from
Demario Newman, Physical Education/Athletic Director.

"As the year's final athletic season comes to a close, we would like to take a moment to
reflect on the remarkable achievements, memorable moments, and outstanding
performances that have defined this year. Our athletes have showcased dedication,
resilience, and sportsmanship, making us immensely proud. Here is a recap of the
highlights and some individual accolades from this remarkable season:

Swimming:



Our swimming team showcased their aquatic prowess, achieving remarkable success
this season. They earned top finishes in various meets. Their tireless training and
commitment paid off as they represented Surrattsville HS with pride and excellence.
We commend their achievements and look forward to their continued success in the
future.

Track and Field:

Our track and field athletes have left us in awe with their extraordinary performances
throughout the season.They achieved personal bests. We witnessed moments of sheer
athleticism and unwavering determination as they competed at regional and state
levels. Their hard work, perseverance, and dedication have made us proud. Kudos to
our exceptional track and field athletes!

Boys Tennis:

Our boys tennis team has had an extraordinary season, dominating their opponents with
remarkable skill and precision. They have shown great resilience and teamwork,
securing victories against tough competitors and displaying their passion for the sport.
Their relentless efforts have led them to achieve a commendable record, placing them
among the top teams in the league. We applaud their outstanding performance and
congratulate them on their well-deserved success.

Girls Tennis:

The group of young ladies who are only in their second year of playing displayed
teamwork and unwavering dedication which have propelled them to achieve
remarkable milestones, earning them recognition as one of the top teams in the
conference. We commend their outstanding achievements and look forward to their
continued success.

Softball:

Our softball team has had an unforgettable season, leaving a lasting impact on the field
through their remarkable performances and unwavering determination. They have
demonstrated exceptional teamwork, and a true passion for the game, captivating
audiences with their outstanding skills. This year's softball team has played some
intense and thrilling games, showcasing their talents and their ability to rise to the
occasion. This resulted in a series of well-executed defensive plays that showcased the
team's cohesion and determination.

Boys Lacrosse:

In their pursuit of excellence, our boys lacrosse team has strived to enhance their
technical abilities and tactical understanding of the game. Each season has witnessed
the refinement of their stick skills, agility, and lacrosse IQ. Our players have embraced
new strategies, offensive and defensive formations, and improved their decision-
making on the field. Through a combination of rigorous practices, film analysis, and
learning from experienced mentors, they have elevated their performance and
showcased a higher level of lacrosse play.

Baseball:

Our baseball team has had an outstanding season, showcasing their talents and
demonstrating exceptional teamwork throughout. They have faced formidable
opponents with determination and sportsmanship. Their hard work and dedication have



earned them recognition as one of the upcoming teams in the league.

2023 All-County Baseball 
Brayan Perez 1st Team All-County

Erlin Manzano 2nd Team All-County
Christian Herrera 2nd Team All-County

In closing, we would like to extend our deepest gratitude to our incredible coaches,
supportive families, enthusiastic fans, and, most importantly, our exceptional student-
athletes. Their hard work, perseverance, and love for the game have made this season
truly unforgettable.

Go Hornets!

COLON CANCER AWEARENESS. We received this note from Karen Hampton
(84) "Hi, I really enjoy the Surrattsville newsletter. I graduated in 1984 - Karen
Hampton. In May of 2020 I was diagnosed with colon cancer. It was caught early so I
only had to have surgery, no chemo. I started a nonprofit charity to help others navigate
the confusing process of diagnosis and treatment since there was no guidance for me.
Even as a pharmacist it was quite alot to learn about in a short amount of time. I was
hoping you could put my information in the newsletter to raise awareness for timely
colon cancer screening."

Karen's non profit is called Citrus Colorectal Cancer Foundation. Check out her
website at www.CitrusCRC.com !

ACHIEVEMENT AWARD NOMINEES SOUGHT. As we do each year, we're
asking you to help us identify nominees for the Foundation's Annual Achievement
Awards. Each year since its inception, the Foundation has had the privilege to honor
members of the Surrattsville community who have distinguished themselves with great
works in their various fields of endeavor. Bios of past years' outstanding Achievement
Award recipients can be found on the Foundation's web site at www.surrattsville.org.

SEEKING MEMORIES FROM YOUR SCHOOL DAYS. Please continue to
submit your special memories of an experience, a teacher or staff member, a fellow
student, etc., during your K-12 years so we can share them in these e-Notices to inspire
us all. Submissions should go to surrattsvillehsfoundation@gmail.com.

CLASS REUNION INFORMATION! Why not check in with your Class’s reunion
contacts (who often can be contacted through your Class’s Facebook Group) to see if
an upcoming gathering is planned for your Class. And please send us information
about your reunions at surrattsvillehsfoundation@gmail.com so we can include the
information in these e-Notices and on www.surrattsville.org.

YEARBOOKS AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE. The Foundation still has a limited

http://www.citruscrc.com/
http://www.surrattsville.org/


number of Boomerangs from these years for sale for $20 (which includes shipping):
1991, 1996, 1998, 1999, 2002, 2003, 2004 and 2006. Please email us at
surrattsvillehsfoundation@gmail.com if you are interested. (And, speaking of
Boomerangs, we note that former Foundation Chair Henry Smith (71) currently is
posting on the Surrattsville Alumni Facebook Group a series of posts showcasing staff
dedications in Boomerangs – some dating back to 1950 – in the Foundation’s Archives.
Check those out at https://www.facebook.com/groups/49215776591!

MEET THE BOARD. If you haven't already, please stop by www.surrattsville.org to
meet the Foundation’s Board, who each express there why it's important for us to be a
part of this important enterprise that supports the great kids, faculty and staff at
Surrattsville High School.

THE FOUNDATION’S WEBSITE AND FACEBOOK GROUP. And don’t forget
that on the Foundation’s website at surrattsville.org you can find lots of additional
information about the Foundation, such as photos and bios of the Foundation’s
Scholarship recipients, photos and bios of the Foundation’s Achievement Award
recipients, back issues of Foundation e-Notices, information about Class reunions, and
the like. And information like this, and great photos, can be found at the Foundation’s
Facebook Group called “Surrattsville Alumni.”

Be safe!

All the best, 

Ta’Mya Harrison (07), tamya.harrison@outlook.com 

MANY THANKS TO THESE DONORS TO THE 2022 & 2023 CAMPAIGN! 

Charles M. Frantz (72)
Christopher E. Lapalme (76)
Craig Bergeman (76)
Donna Rae Sturtevant Smith (70), In Memory of Glendal Jenkins (faculty) 
Elizabeth Lee May (78), In Memory of Leonard "Dutch" Anderson 
Henry Smith (71), In Memory of Glendal Jenkins (faculty)
James Turner In Memory of Dutch Anderson
Jane Mosier (76) 
Jim Turner (71)
Jontice Small (07)
Joseph E. Jenkins, jr (75)
Karen Fisher (84)
Patricia E. Becker (71)
Richard Adams(75), In Memory of Donna Adams (77)
Lee (68) & Lois (70) Hessberg 
Richard Adams (75)
Rontanetta Gibson (11)
Samuel & Sunday Wynkoop
Ta 'Mya Harrison (07)
Tayana Harrison (07)
Vicky Simontacchi (57)
Laura Burleson (72)



DONOR CONTRIBUTION FORM 

IRS ID No. 52-2224546 
P.O Box 1543 
Clinton, MD 20735 

[Use this form to make a contribution to the Surrattsville High School Foundation, Inc. 
The Foundation is a tax-exempt, charitable corporation under Section 501(c)(3) of the 
Internal Revenue Code. Contributions to the Foundation are charitable contributions for 
tax deduction purposes.] 

AMOUNT OF 
DONATION:_______________________________________________________ 
Full Current Name of Donor:______________________________________________________ 
Full Name of Donor at Surratts (if different):_________________________________________ 
Graduation Year or Years on Faculty of Donor:_______________________________________ 
Street Address of Donor:_________________________________________________________ 
City/State/ZIP Code of Donor:_____________________________________________________ 
Home Telephone of Donor:_______________________________________________________ 
Work Telephone of Donor:________________________________________________________ 
Email Address of Donor:_________________________________________________________ 
Special Directions (e.g, General Fund, Principals/Faculty/Staff Memory Fund, Charlie Waddell 
Memorial Fund, Thomas V. Miller Memorial Fund, Esther Clifton Miller Memorial Fund, 
Roland Coluzzi Memorial Fund, In Memory Of, Etc.): 
Donation is made (check one): ___ By Check ___ In Cash 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
For Foundation Use Only 
Name of Donor:_________________________________________________________________ 
Amount of Donation:_____________________________________________________________ 
— No goods or services were provided in return for this donation. 
Date of Donation:________________________________________________________________ 
Signed for Foundation: _____________________________________________________ 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATION TO THE SURRATTSVILLE HIGH
SCHOOL FOUNDATION, INC., 
IRS ID NO. 52-2224546

The Surrattsville High School Foundation, Inc. | P.O Box 1543 , Clinton, MD 20735
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